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Year 1 & 2 Visit to Grange Farm Centre 

Thursday 7th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This letter is to inform you of final arrangements and things you need to know before our trip on Thursday 

7th March. 

• All children should arrive at school at the normal time. 

• Children should be wearing school uniform on their top half E.G. top, jumper, cardigan. They need 

to have their arms covered so if they have a long-sleeved school shirt or blouse, this will be ideal. If 

not, they are asked to wear a long-sleeved t-shirt or similiar under their school 

top/jumper/cardigan. 

• As we will be outside for much of the day, children are asked to wear jogging bottoms or similar as 

they will get muddy and dirty. 

• Wellies or suitable footwear are essential as we will be walking through forest land and 

muddy areas. 

• If your child gets travel sick, please speak to their class teacher before the day of the trip. Likewise, 

if they are allergic to anything they may encounter such as fauna, bee sting reactions please see us. 

• We cannot leave any rubbish at the site, it must all be taken with us. Therefore, we will ask 

children to put their packed lunch rubbish back in their lunch boxes/lunch bags as there will not be 

a bin. There is a classroom available for children to leave packed lunch boxes in. 

• Please follow the usual school guidelines when packing the lunch, particularly around items that are 

not permitted, such as nuts, foods containing nuts, fizzy drinks and sweets. 

• We ask that children bring in their water bottle separate to their packed lunch. 

• We ask that no money be brought on the trip 

• Please leave book bags at home for the day. 

• As a safety precaution, all children must return to the classroom after leaving the coach. Please 

collect your child from their usual ‘end of day’ location. 

If you have any questions about the arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Luck and Miss Geddis 

Year 1 / 2 Teaching Team 

 
Headteacher 

Mr. Dale Bateman 
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